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Greetings!

Please allow me to provide clarification on the March 10, 2021, announcement regarding
the fall 2021 semester:

1. In fall 2021, classes will be taught in a variety of ways – on campus and through
remote instruction and virtual learning. Please see details under the “How will
course instruction be offered in the fall 2021 semester?” section of this website.

2. Our campuses will be open only to students and employees approved to be on
campus for courses and scheduled appointments for select student services.

3. We will increase the number of on-campus classes offered in fall 2021.
4. We will bring select student services back on campus for YOUR convenience.
5. The campuses will remain closed to the general public until at least Dec. 20,

2021.
6. Details about which classes will be taught on campus and through remote

instruction and virtual learning will be available on the schedule search page
beginning March 26.

Please visit hacc.edu/Coronavirus for more information. If you have additional questions
and you do not see the answers on the website, please submit the online form located on
the website.

Thank you!
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HACC recognizes its responsibility to promote the principles of inclusion and equal opportunity in employment and
education. Therefore, it is the policy of HACC, in full accordance with the law, not to discriminate in recruitment,
employment, student admissions, and student services on the basis of race, color, religion, age, political affiliation or belief,
gender, national origin, ancestry, disability (physical or intellectual based challenges), place of birth, General Education
Development Certification (GED), marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, veteran status, genetic
history/information, or any other legally protected classification. Inquiries should be directed to the Office of the President,
One HACC Drive, Harrisburg, Pa. 17110, telephone 717-736-4100.
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